
 

 

 

Dear Digital Families, 

The time for FSA testing has arrived! Our first two testing dates are Monday, April 5th and Tuesday, April 

6th. This letter contains important details to get you where you need to be on time and ready to test! We 

can’t wait to see you       

Monday, April 5th 

• 3rd Grade Reading Day 1 

• 7th Grade Writing 

Tuesday, April 6th 

• 3rd Grade Reading Day 2 

• 4th Grade Writing 

• 5th Grade Writing 

• 6th Grade Writing 

• 8th Grade Writing 

Testing Day Instructions: 

✓ Please arrive on the appropriate test day or days 

✓ Arrive between 9:00am-9:15am at our Pride 9 Gate (across from the library in the admin loop) 

✓ We will check you in, take temperature, and send you to the library 

✓ You must be in uniform and wearing a mask 

✓ While at the library we will identify your testing location and help you find the location 

✓ Expected completion time for 3rd grade is 11:30 am (for students without accommodations) 

✓ Expected completion time for All other grade is 12:00 pm (for students without accommodations) 

✓ While 6th and 8th graders are testing Tuesday, 7th graders will be in ‘holding’ 

✓ After testing Tuesday, middle school will follow an alternate schedule 

✓ Student pick up will be at pride 9 gate 

✓ All testing materials will be provided 

✓ Electronic devices must be powered off during testing and not allowed within reach during 

testing 

✓ Please remember for your safety the following social distancing practices will be implemented: 

smaller testing groups, larger distances between desks, digital students not testing with face-

to-face students, masks worn, temperatures upon arrival 

✓ If for any reason your child/children will not be here on a testing day, please contact our test 

coordinator, Mrs. Holbrook at elizabeth.holbrook@osceolaschools.net as soon as possible 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! Please reach out to Mrs. Holbrook with any questions or concerns. 
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